



8EP 29 2003

Mr. Ray Nevi, Director Automotive Safety Office Environmental and Safety Engineering Ford Motor Company 330 Town Center Drive, Suite 500 Dearborn, MI 48126

Re: EA02-025 Extension Request

Dear Mr. Nevi:

This letter confirms your request for an extension to EA02-025 Investigation. Based on the information you supplied, Ford plans to respond to Requests 1, 7-9, 11-13, and 15-19 and partial responses to Requests 2-5 and 14 by the September 26, 2003 date. The due date for the remaining Requests; 6, 10 and 20, including the completed responses to 2-5 and 14 has been extended to October 24, 2003.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey L. Quandt, Chief Vehicle Control Division

Office of Defects Investigation

9/29/07 Cared also dan 213-322-4519





DOT AUTO SAFETY HOTLINE 888-DASH-2-DOT 888-327-4236